NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM

Please be informed of the Public Hearings that are scheduled by the Navajo Nation
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program at the following location:

LOCATION TIME DATE

Ft. Defiance Agency Chapters (Virtual) 9:00 a.m. August 12, 2022
Chinle Agency Chapters (Virtual) 9:00 a.m. August 12, 2022
Eastern Agency Chapters (Virtual) 1:00 p.m. August 12, 2022
Shiprock Agency Chapters (Virtual) 1:00 p.m. August 12, 2022
Western Agency Chapters (Virtual) 9:00 a.m. August 16, 2022

The purpose of the Public Hearings is to inform all Chapter communities and the
general public regarding the proposed Fiscal Year 2022 Indian Community
Development Block Grant application and program information as provided
through U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) in accordance
to Citizen Participation requirements at 24 CFR 1003.604.

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 prevention measures in place and adhering to the
issuance of the Navajo Nation Public Health Emergency Order No. 2021-019,
gatherings of 15 or more at one location is not permitted, the Public Hearing will
be conducted virtual.

The key information to be presented include:
1. Purpose and requirements of the CDBG Program.

2. Availability of Indian CDBG funds for proposed community development
activities and range of activities that may be undertaken.

3. Provide the public an opportunity to participate in the process.

4. Opportunity to review and comment on the program performance of active
grants.

If there are any questions, please contact our CDBG office at:

Community Development Block Grant Program
Community Housing & Infrastructure Department
Division of Community Development

P.O. Box 2365

Window Rock, Arizona 86515

(928) 871-6564

NOTE: For Public Hearing materials, download from: www.nndcd.org



